
Dear Parents, 

We have had a toothtastic week! 

The children have loved learning about how to keep their teeth healthy. The majority of the class 
were able to talk about when they have been to the Dentist before. They all knew to brush their 
teeth twice a day as well as what foods and drinks are good and bad for their teeth. Unfortunately 
Alan the crocodile didn’t know how to look after his teeth so the children wrote to him to tell him 
how to look after his teeth.  

As it was Lag BaOmer on Thursday, Miss Genn taught the children about Fire Safety. They already 
knew quite a lot from Chanukah when Mrs Talisman taught them and remembered that we went to 
the Fire Station (even though it was short trip!). The children learnt to: 

1. Call 999 
2. Do not hide 
3. Shout for help 
4. Get out quickly and safely without taking anything with them or going back inside 
5. Stop, drop and roll if there is fire on their clothes 
6. Stay low 

In Jewish Studies we listened to the story of Rabbi Shimon Bat Yochai while sitting outside in a den, 
just like he lived in a cave for 12 years. We discussed how hard it would have been for him to get 
food and water and how Hashem helped him. We also learned the letters Peh and Feh and worked 
on our song for our Alef Bet party. 

The children loved practising rolling around the floor and crawling to the back door to get out the 
class. They then created amazing poster all about Fire Safety which they proudly showed Mrs 
Osborne and Mrs Baron. There are some photos and videos on Seesaw and Instagram. 

In Maths this week the children have been learning about the formation of numerals as well as doing 
some subtraction problems independently. They even made 10 teeth for Alan the crocodile as he lost 
all his teeth! 

We are starting to learn to count in 2s and will continue this into next week as well as counting in 
5s and 10s. 

Next week we are going to be teaching the children about The Queen and her upcoming 
Jubilee. 

Our week’s attendance was 98.89%. Weekly attendance needs to be over 96%. 
 

Shabbat Shalom 

Reception Team  


